

Springwood Heath Primary School

Danefield Road, Liverpool L19 4TL

Telephone: 0151 427 7759 Fax: 0151 494 3452 Email: springwood-ht@springwoodheath.co.uk Web Site: www.springwoodheath.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr I Hunt

10th June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Due to falling numbers over the past few academic years the Governing Body have taken the difficult decision to close our Nursery provision from September 2022.

We apologise to families for any inconvenience caused, we will continue to welcome children from Reception to Year 6.

Thank you for your continued support. Chair of Governors/ Headteacher Robyn Middleton, Ian Hunt

















